Holiday Island Men’s Golf Association
March 9. 2022

called the meeting to order with the following members present: Fred Neeley, Jack
Deaton, Wally Kratzer, Rich Rose, and David Baker.

The minutes from the previous meeting were approved. The draft of the minutes will be
sent to the members of the Board for their approval before being posted on the website.
The Finance Report was given by Rich. The current balance is $5,396.59. We have
$132.51 on account with the pro shop, for a total of $5,529.10. Two sponsors have paid
for the year. There have been 36 members signed up so far.

The Agenda for the Breakfast was set. Sponsors will be introduced. Announcements
about the Beautification volunteers be made.

The HIMGA and HILGA Tournament will be held Saturday, May 14. This tournament
benefits the golf course. 50/50 drawing and mulligans will be part of the tournament.
The meal plans are not set yet.

The Memorial Plaques will be moved to behind number 1 tee box. There was discussion
about whether these will be placed on the ground or in a metal framework.

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by,
David Baker, Secretary



